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“Never Stop Serving”
Darby MOAA Chapter (AR-12)

PO Box 180755, Ft Smith, AR 72913

Darby Military Officers Association of America (MOAA) Chapter’s Legislative Action Committee encourages you to contact your State Representative(s) and Senator(s) and ask them to support the following initiative and make it law in the 2023 Arkansas General Assembly:
Exempt all 100% disabled Veterans in Arkansas from sales tax at the point-of-sale.
  -If made a state law, this would allow 100% disabled Veterans to have the sales tax on purchases of ALL goods and services refunded to them or taken off of their purchase price at the point of sale. 

  -This benefit is the least we can do, as Arkansans and Americans, to thank those who have sacrificed practically 100% of their health and quality of life – FOR THE REMAINDER OF THEIR LIVES – in defense of our country.

  -The state of Oklahoma has had this since 2006 (it passed on a general election referendum with over 80% approval). The OK Tax Commission issues the Veteran a card good for up to $20,000 per year in sales tax exemption and recently changed this law to allow spouses to make tax-exempt purchases for mobility-challenged Veterans and has extended this benefit to the surviving spouses of these Veterans.
  -We are asking for an Arkansas law that at least has the same benefits as the Oklahoma law. Border communities such as the Ft Smith area, Northwest Arkansas and Southwest Arkansas lose potential business to Oklahoma communities just across the line in spite of being larger areas with arguably better shopping opportunities. This issue is not new – it has been studied in the Arkansas Legislature during the off-year fiscal sessions as far back as 2014.
  -In February ’21 during the 2021 General Assembly State Representative Cindy Crawford (Dist 76) drafted a Bill and was prepared to present it in committee for possible consideration on the House floor but the issue did not advance to the House floor. During the 18Mar22 Arkansas Veterans Coalition (AVC) meeting the membership unanimously voted to adopt and support making this issue state law in the 2023 General Assembly.    
  -Other states have similar versions of this type of legislation with the latest being the state of California which is studying similar initiatives in their legislature.

For more information please contact the Darby MOAA Chapter’s Legislative Committee Chairman John Posey, Lieutenant Colonel (Retired), US Army at (479) 650-5663 or email at jposey10@cox.net.
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